
 

This week the children have; 

 Completed assessments in spellings and reading. 

 Converted metric units to imperial units. 

 Created delicious scones, jam and pasta salad as part of the joint Year 4 and 5 cooking day. 

 

Next week we shall be; 

 Estimating and comparing volume and capacity 

 Completing End of year assessments in Arithmetic and Reasoning  

 Watching the dress rehearsal of the KS2 production ‘Alice the Musical’ 

 Enjoying our well-deserved trip to Hollywood Bowl 

 

Year 6 Residential 

Thank you to all of you who attended the Year 6 residential meeting. The deadline for the return of completed consent 

and medical forms was Friday 13th July. We are unable to allow children to take children with us without obtaining 

consent. Please contact the office if you have been unable to complete the forms on time so that we can provide 

Kingswood with accurate numbers of children attending the residential.  

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies 

We have heard form a few parents that personally the Leavers’ Hoodies was not proving straightforward as there did 

not appear to be any way of submitting that information on the website. Mrs Horlock (who kindly co-ordinates the 

sourcing of school hoodies) has contacted the company and they have informed us that they are able to personalise them 

for a further fee of £2.95 per hoodie. In order to access this service please add a comment on your order form 

explaining that you would like it to be personalised and the company will contact you to confirm details and take the 

extra payment. Don’t forget the deadline for ordering is July 31st. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 

DT Week – Seasonal Food 

This week the children have enjoyed making and eating seasonal goodies. Thank you to Mrs Killick for sourcing all the 

ingredients and taking on the challenge of cooking with 30 children – you are braver than me Mrs Killick.  

 

Class Reward 

Each term the class have the ability to earn a whole class reward. This term The Year 5 Teaching Team would like to 

treat the class! On Monday 23rd July the class will have the opportunity to ‘camp out’. We would encourage the children 

to bring in a pop-up tent, if they have one, and camp on the field where they can enjoy games with their friends whilst 

The Year 5 Teaching Team cook tasty treats over the ‘campfire’. They can invite friends over to their tent to join in a 

game or two. If the children would like to get involved they are welcome to bring in  

 A pop-up tent 

 Blanket/picnic blanket 

 Board games to play with friends 

 
 

Homework 

We have come to the end of a very busy year and The Year 5 Teaching Team would like to thank the children for all 

their hard work in completing their homework, learning their spellings and being fabulous TimesTable Rockstars. 

We have seen some fantastic pieces of homework and they have been proudly displayed on our Wonder Wall. It will be 

sad to see the board striped at the end of the year but, if the quality of the Year 5 Wall is anything to go by, we know 

that next year the Year 6 Wonder Wall will showcase some fantastic work.  
 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Mrs Culver and The Year 5 Teaching Team 


